MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY General Meeting Minutes

Date: 7/11/2015

Start time: 11:55 AM, at the Wallkill Field

Present: 21 members, 1 guest

- Fred DiMaria reported on the club's financial status.
- Richard Kleinhenz was voted in as probationary member by the club.
- Wallkill field report: Ron Revelle noted that the person who cuts the grass for the club has been very accommodating to us. A reminder to please be accommodating to him when needed. The field is in great shape.
- Warren noted that Ron Revelle is heading up the committee for planning the 50th Jamboree.
- Warren mentioned that the AMA will be raising dues next year. This is the first raise in several years. There is still a chance to get this year's rates if you pay before September.
- Warren noted that the board will be discussing the possibility of moving the time frame for renewing the annual club dues to the beginning of the year.
- The board will also be looking into the current Redwing Field flying status, and the possibility of using one of the other fields at the park. Warren will be in contact with the owner of the park to discuss different options that might be open to us.
- Warren noted that several members will be working with the local Civil Air Patrol at the Dutchess County Airport this coming Monday. The CAP group has obtained a glider and R/C simulator through a program with the AMA, and are looking for help in learning to fly models airplanes.

Meeting adjourned: 12:25 PM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini